5. Morning Worship Order

578 We Will Glorify
Welcome & Announcements

Prayer
364 Come, Share the Lord

The Lord’s Supper
Offering

678 More About Jesus
722 Let the Beauty of Jesus Be Seen

Scripture Reading

Sermon

674 | Have Decided to Follow Jesus
Closing

755 God Be with You

Evening Songs
121 945 648 915 314

Contact Information
Office

740.695.3268
stcchurch@sbcglobal.net
Address

PO Box 308
47694 Reservoir Road
St. Clairsville, Ohio 43950

Preaching Minister

Adam Davis
757.561.7576
adam@stcchurch.org

Shepherds

Jeff Bigler......... 740.827.3113
Dennie Green.....740.695.0079
Rob Miller.......... 740.310.9880

Jerry Moore....... 304.639.4720

Deacons
Jason Baker...... 740.579.2020
Physical Facilities

Darin Clark...... 740.695.1343
Benevolence, Physical Facilities
& Worship

Randy Gallagher.740.312.0500
Benevolence & Finance

Tony Johnson.....740.391.0083
Physical Facilities & Youth

Jamie Judge.......740.526.0392
Education, Physical Facilities

Scott McDiffitt....740.359.7656
Education & Youth

Tim McKeen....... 304.270.8250
Education, Finance, Youth

Mike Slatt........... 740.695.9929
Benevolence, Finance
& Physical Facilities

Famih/ Newsletter

ank You for joining us!

Records
for the week of August 25, 2019
Sunday Bible Class 119
Sunday AM 227
Sunday PM 49
Wednesday 94
Contribution $4,208

Worship Gatherings
Sunday — 10 am
Sunday — 6 pm

»» Gathering Times
Bible Classes for all ages

Sunday — 9am
Wednesday — 7pm

wifi password: stcfamily
website: stcchurch.org
Find us on Facebook!

// September 1, 2019



Welcome!

To our guests:

We are so glad to have you with us today,
and we hope you feel the same way! Our hope
and prayer is that you will be both encouraged
and challenged in your faith & your seeking.

If you are looking for a church home, we would
love to have you Join us as we seek God and
strive to follow Jesus. If you have any questions,
please don't hesitate to ask someone. We would love to study with you about
God and God's purpose for us.

If you are just visiting in the area this weekend, we hope you will enjoy your
vlslt and that you will have a safe return trip home

»> Prayer Requests & Updates

New requests and updates: Donna Hiruak had colon surgery this
past week and is home. Jim Yontz had heart surgery this past Friday.
Surgery went well and he is expected to be released from the hospital
on Monday.

Nursery Available
We have a nursery
available for ages 0-2,
and a training room. If
you are a parent or
caregiver, feel free to
make use of them!

Please remember to keep all those impacted by the upcoming closure
of East Ohio Regional Hospital and Ohio Valley Medical Center in your
prayers. They hospitals are scheduled to close on October 7th.

On-going prayers needed: Louise Craft, Bob Digiandomenico, Tyson
Frye, Randy Gallagher, Shelly Glasgow, Dorothy Heil, Wayne
Henthorn, Nancy Hudson, Shirley Kaczar's grandson Josh, Charles &
Peg Lucas, Jerry Martin (Amy Games' brother in law), Donna Morris &
Karen Thomas.

In the Military: Isaac Gaston, Joseph Glenn (friend of Janet Lallathin),
C.J. Harding (Terry Fitch’s step-son), Jason Harris (Bill & Pat Rice’s
son-in-law) & Jayden Harris (Bill & Pat Rice's grandson).

Our Shut-ins: Sam & Delores Burkhart, Carolyn Campbell, Bill & Sue
Daley, Joyce Orzolek, John Patton, Pearl Roy & Marlene Trisolene.

> News & Information

Men's Breakfast
There will be a men and young men's
breakfast Saturday, September 7th at
Eat N Park at 8:30 am.

Fellowship Meal & Welcome
Join us today after morning worship for
our church's Fellowship Meal and take
the opportunity to welcome the Davis
family and celebrate those with
birthdays and anniversaries in
September! Please make plans to join
us!

Welcome Davis Family!

Today begins the Davis family's new
chapter with us! We are very excited
and thankful that God has heard our
prayers and blessed our congregation
with them!

Adam's office hours will be Monday-
Friday from 8:00 am - 5:00 pm.

Intern Youth Minister
Colten Strauss with be our intern Youth
Minister beginning today! Please pray
as he begins this new chapter with us!

Baptism
We rejoice with Isabella Bush on her
recent baptism! We rejoice with
Isabella and her family as she begins
her journey as a Christian!

Fall Teaching Materials
The Fall teaching materials are on the
table in the Fireside Room.

Ladies Luncheon
All ladies are invited to lunch at
Mehlman's on Thursday September
12th at 11:30 am.

Young Adult Bible Study
We will begin a new class for our
young adults starting this morning! If
you have graduated high school or are
in your 40's or younger, we encourage
you to join us for class in the Fireside
Room!

Wednesday Night Classes

On Wednesday nights, we offer classes
for all ages at 7pm. Our kid’s ministry
has classes for each age group in the
classroom wing. The adults meet in the
auditorium to study the Scriptures
together. Wednesday nights are a great
way to get engaged with the church
family and grow in your faith. If you
haven’t already, make plans to join us
on Wednesdays at 7pm.

Ladies Bible Class

The ladies class will begin in
September for the fall quarter. They
chose the book, The "Go" Statements
of Jesus. The ladies will meet on
Tuesday evenings, beginning
September 3rd at 6:00 pm in the
Fireside Room.

Hearing Assistance Devices
We have hearing assistance devices
available for those that may need them.
If you are in need of assistance, please
see an Usher.

Connection Cards
If you are visiting with us today, we would love
to get connected! There are connection cards
in the back of the pews. Would you fill one out
and place it in the offering tray or give it to one
of our leaders?




